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About You

What is your name?

Name:
Cameron Allan

What is your organisation?

Organisation:

On behalf of:

How can we contact you?

Telephone:

Address:
Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::
Development Bid Ref. B0944, Inchgarth Road

| request that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: | wish express my support for the the

Planning Application Ref. 181224/PPP

Navigating the current roads between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road is a nightmare. The new road within this development will provide a much
safer road between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road. This is | kely to be greatly in demand when traffic from Stonehaven leaves the AWPR at
Milltimber and accesses the south and east of the city. This will add to the increasing volume of traffic from the new housing developments at Milltimber and
Countesswells. The existing roads are struggling to cope with the present level of traffic and are already not fit for purpose. They represent a danger to drivers
and pedestrians because of their narrowness, poor sight lines at each end of Pitfodels Station Road and Westerton Road and inadequate pavements. This Plan is

a positive development which would ameliorate these problems

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:
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